
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEMO 
 

Date:   October 26, 2021 
 
To:   ASAA Member Schools 
 
From:   John Paton, ASAA Executive Director  
 
Cc:   Jason Kozlow, ASAA Boys Volleyball Commissioner 
  Kirsten Dezutter, ASAA Girls Volleyball Commissioner 
 
Re:   Modifications to 2021-22 Volleyball 4A Rankings  
 
 
Dear ASAA Member Schools:  
 
With the support of the ASAA Volleyball Commissioners, the ASAA is suspending 4A 
volleyball rankings for the 2021/2022 season. This decision to suspend volleyball rankings was 
made due to insufficient cross-zone competition for the ASAA rankings committee to produce a 
fair ranking of teams. The 4A volleyball rankings will return in the 2022/2023 volleyball season. 
 
As a result, the process for allocating vacant berths and the format of the ASAA 4A Volleyball 
Provincial Championship will be modified to account for the inability to establish accurate team 
rankings. For the 2021/2022 season only, the championship format will use the same procedures 
as 2A/3A volleyball, outlined in ASAA Policy Section XIX.4.II 2A & 3A Format: 
 

Two pools of six will be determined by the Volleyball Commissioners using the summary of 
volleyball provincial seeding. At the completion of the round robin, the top three teams from each 
section will advance to an elimination match; the first place team from each section receives a 
bye, the second place teams play the third place teams from the opposite section. The winners of 
the two matches play the first place teams to determine the finalists. All round robin and playoff 
games shall consist of rally point scoring, the best two of three games; first two to 25 points, third 
game to 15 points, all played to a two point difference with no cap. 

 
The ASAA will return to the normal proceedings for the 2022-23 season. If you have any 
questions, please contact the ASAA office.   
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